
Signed………………………………………………………………………….Date……………………………………………………….. Page 1 

 

 

 

 

Minutes of the Extraordinary Sarratt Parish Council meeting held on Tuesday 6th 
November 2018 in The Village Hall, The Green, Sarratt 

 

Present:   Councillor D Turner 
Councillor S Dobson 
Councillor J Gell 
Councillor M Groom 
Councillor M Musk 

    Councillor D Rees 
    Councillor P Thorp 
    Councillor A Soothill 
     
  

In attendance   Mrs J Dawes, Clerk to the Council 
29 Members of the public 

    District Councillor Alex Hayward 
 

  Action 
156/18  APOLOGIES AND ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 Apologies for absence were received recorded and accepted from Councillors 
Mortimer. District Councillor Marilyn Butler also sent her apologies 
 

 

157/18  TRDC POTENTIAL SITES DOCUMENT  
 The Potential sites document had been received from TRDC and would be discussed 

at its meeting on 13th November 2018.  Everyone was urged to read the document 
and put in there comments to TRDC.  It was important that this document was 
widely advertised around the parish to inform everyone that this consultation was 
taking place. 
 

 

158/18  POTENTIAL DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP WITH HASTOE HOUSING  
 It was proposed by Councillor Thorp, seconded by Councillor Musk and 

RESOLVED that the Parish Council should ask Hastoe Housing Association to 
carry out a feasibility study of what is needed in the away of affordable housing in 
the Village and to consider suitable sites. 
 

 

159/18  SARRATT NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN  
 A discussion was held on whether the parish council should produce a 

neighbourhood plan for the parish. It was proposed by Councillor Dobson, seconded 
by Councillor Gell and voted 7 to 1 in favour of producing a plan subject to the 
funding questions being addressed at the budget setting meeting to be held on 13th 
November. 
 

 

 Thanks were expressed to Councillor Groom for his litter picking around the village.  
The meeting closed at 9.15pm 


